
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

iEARN Holiday Card Exchange Project 

 

Students of Al Hussan International School participated in 
iEARN Holiday Card Exchange Project. Under the 
supervision of Mrs. Hadeer, Mrs. Yasmine and Mrs. Rasha 
and Mrs. Saira primary and middle school students 
completed their cards. They will be posted by mail to seven 
countries, Japan, Thailand, Belarus, Russia, Mexico, 
Taiwan and Canada. 

Through the exchange of cards, students get to share the 
details about the festivals being celebrated in their 
countries. Our students drew different drawings related to 
Eid- ul- Fitr, Eid- ul- Adha and Hajj. They have written some 
information about these festivals inside the cards. 

They are looking forward to receive cards from partner 
countries. As for now, we have already received cards from 
Japan. 



 



 



 


